

Max M. Kampelman Papers

Copyright Notice:

This material may be protected by copyright law (U.S. Code, Title 17). Researchers are liable for any infringement. For more information, visit www.mnhs.org/copyright.

1/26

Council Members Only



The Thomas J. Watson Meetings You are cordially invited to attend

Non-Transferable

A Meeting and Dinner

with

THE HONORABLE MADELEINE KORBEL ALBRIGHT United States Permanent Representative to the United Nations

at 2400 N Street, N.W. (8th floor conference center) Washington, D.C.

Thursday, January 26, 1995 Refreshments: 6:00 p.m. Discussion: 6:20-7:30 p.m. Dinner: 7:30-9:30 p.m.

Dinner will be in the Choate Room (to the left as you exit the meeting room)

THE UNITED STATES AND THE UNITED NATIONS: TOWARD CONSENSUS OR CONFRONTATION?

THE HONORABLE MAX M. KAMPELMAN
Of Counsel
Fried, Frank, Harris, Shriver & Jacobson
will preside

Please accept this dinner invitation only if you plan to attend the General Meeting which will be the basis for the evening's discussion. Please indicate your acceptance by faxing the form on the reverse side of this invitation or by telephoning (202) 862-7785.

Ambassador Albright's remarks will be on-the-record.

The discussion will be conducted under the Council's normal rule of non-attribution.

MEETINGS SCHEDULED FOR WASHINGTON WILL BE IDENTIFIED BY BLUE INVITATIONS.

IF YOU ACCEPT AND LATER FIND YOU ARE UNABLE TO ATTEND, PLEASE TELEPHONE US WITH YOUR CANCELLATION.

COUNCIL ON FOREIGN RELATIONS FAX RESPONSE FORM For Meeting in Washington, DC

то:	Council on Foreign Relations 2400 N Street, N.W. Washington, DC 20037
FAX #:	(202) 862-7786
*****	**************************************
	Council on Foreign Relations
	I WILL ATTEND THE MEETING AND DINNER IN WASHINGTON, DC FOR:
	name of speaker
	date of meeting
	Member's Name
	Member's Affiliation
	Telephone Number
	Fax Number



Dinner with

THE HONORABLE MADELEINE KORBEL ALBRIGHT United States Permanent Representative to the United Nations

THE UNITED STATES AND THE UNITED NATIONS: TOWARD CONSENSUS OR CONFRONTATION?

Washington, D.C. Thursday, January 26, 1995

THE HONORABLE MAX M. KAMPELMAN
Of Counsel
Fried, Frank, Harris, Shriver & Jacobson
presiding

Members and Staff of the Council

Harold M. Agnew

John B. Bellinger Wilmer, Cutler & Pickering

Douglas J. Bennet, Jr. Department of State

Richard E. Bissell The World Bank

Barry M. Blechman Defense Forecasts, Inc.

Barry E. Carter
Department of Commerce

Jonathan I. Charney Vanderbilt University Law School

Daniel William Christman The Joint Staff

Walter L. Christman
Department of Defense

Dick Clark
The Aspen Institute

Christine L. Dawson The Aspen Institute

FOR THE COMFORT OF ALL,
PARTICIPANTS ARE KINDLY REQUESTED NOT TO SMOKE IN THE CONFERENCE CENTER

Full freedom of expression is encouraged at Council meetings. Participants may speak openly, as it is the tradition of the Council that others will not later attribute their statements to them in public media or forums or knowingly transmit them to persons who will.

F. Amanda DeBusk O'Melveny & Myers

Nancy Bearg Dyke
The Aspen Institute

Thomas L. Farmer Prather, Seeger, Doolittle & Farmer

Lee Feinstein
Department of State

Alton Frye
Council on Foreign Relations

Richard Grenier
The Washington Times

F. William Hawley Citibank/Citicorp

Robert H. Johnson National Planning Association

Mark Lagon
American Enterprise Institute

Ernest W. Lefever
Ethics and Public Policy Center

Samuel W. Lewis Hamilton College

Joan Martin-Brown The World Bank

Thomas S. Moorman, Jr. United States Air Force

Phyllis E. Oakley Department of State

Robert B. Oakley
National Defense University

John E. Pike
Federation of American Scientists

James P. Rubin
U.S. Mission to the United Nations

Edward G. Sanders
Sanders International

John C. Sawhill
The Nature Conservancy

Enid C. B. Schoettle
National Intelligence Council

Michael E. Sterner

Jane E. Stromseth
Georgetown University Law Center

Leo A. Suslow
Los Alamos National Laboratory

William H. Taft IV Fried, Frank, Harris, Shriver & Jacobson

Jane Wales
Office of Science and
Technology Policy

Ruth Wedgwood Council on Foreign Relations

Sidney Weintraub
Center for Strategic and
International Studies

Edith Brown Weiss Georgetown University Law Center





ALTON FRYE Senior Vice President National Director

January 27, 1995

The Honorable Max M. Kampelman Fried, Frank, Harris, Shriver & Jacobson 1001 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW - Suite 800 Washington, DC 20004

Dear Max:

On behalf of our colleagues in the Council, may I thank you most warmly for leading the meeting with Madeleine Albright last evening. You handled the session with exceptional grace and set just the right tone for the session.

Les Gelb and I appreciate your taking time from your busy schedule to be with us on this occasion. It was a genuinely memorable evening, and Madeleine acquitted herself very well indeed. I hope we will see you again soon at another Council event, either here or at the Harold Pratt House.

With warm regards,

Cordially,

Alton Frye

REMARKS BY

MAX M. KAMPELMAN

COUNCIL ON FOREIGN RELATIONS

MEETING AND DINNER WITH

THE HONORABLE MADELEINE KORBEL ALBRIGHT

Washington, DC

January 26, 1995

Good evening, ladies and gentlemen. It is my privilege to serve as tonight's "introducer" at this important meeting.

Madeleine, you see before you a room full of friends and acquaintances -all of whom, critics and supporters, admire you, your experience, and your
dedication to public service. Without doubt, in my opinion, the manner in
which you are performing your current responsibilities has added luster to your
reputation and credit to President Clinton who appointed you. You probably
don't need further luster, but the President can use all the credit these days that
he can get!

Ambassador Doctor Albright received her graduate degrees from Columbia University after graduating with honors from Wellesley College. She and I met when she was the chief legislative assistant for Senator Muskie, after which she worked with Dr. Brzezinski at the National Security Council, during which she helped me in my transition to diplomacy. She was then awarded a fellowship at

the Woodrow Wilson Center for Scholars while I was its Chairman and then joined the Center for Strategic and International Studies. In 1989 she became President of the Center for National Policy and then joined the faculty at Georgetown University as a research professor at its School for Foreign Service, where she served until her 1992 appointment as U.S. Permanent Representative to the United Nations.

As I ask Ambassador Albright to come to the microphone, I remind you that her formal remarks are "on the record," but her comments during the discussion period are "off the record."